
Borough of Downingtown 
 

Shade Tree Commission Meeting 
Minutes 

 
January 14, 2020 

 
 
Attendance:   
Commissioners - Joseph Ferris, Richard Webb 
Restore Our Roots Members - Zak Hawk, Calen Wyle 
Lauren Van Dyk (Planning Commission) 
 
Public Comment - 
 
Michael Dunn, a West Chester resident and urban forester consultant, mentioned that he 
would like to work with the STC and the borough in the future. 
 
Updates - 
 
Welcome Matthew Bradley, he will be joining the commission. 
 
Restore our Roots will be doing a native planting and invasive clearing in Kerr Park on 
April 11. 
 
Discussion - 
 
Work with the Planning Commission on new development projects. 
 
Look for grant money for future plantings. 
 
Ash Trees and their small chance of survival. 
 
 
 


